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ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

This week we have been celebrating anti-bullying week.  All the 

children have had the opportunity to participate in specialist drama 

workshops which they have really enjoyed.  They have also watched 

an online performance which has explained the different types of 

bullying, how to seek support and the importance of kindness to 

others.    
 

NURSERY VISIT FROM THE ANIMAL CLUB 

This week the Nursery Children had a special visit from the Animal Club.  Each Nursery Group had a 

chance to meet and learn about snakes, giant snails, geckos, millipedes and a chinchilla!  The children 

really enjoyed meeting the animals. 

  

MILK 

 

We will soon be ordering milk for the Spring Term (4th January 22 – 1st April 22) if 

you wish your child to have milk next term please pay £11 using our online 

payment system (Pay 360) or by card at the school office by Friday 10th 

December.  If you wish to set up an online payment account please contact the 

school office on 437 1272.  Thank you. 

 

           P.T.O 



CHRISTMAS 2021 

It is nearly that time of year again ……Christmas! The last two years we have missed our 

Christmas Nativity and Carol Concerts. This year we are pleased to say we will 

be having a Nativity in Reception and Carol Concerts in Year One and Two.  

Reception will be performing the Nativity: Whoops –A – Daisy! However, due 

to rising Covid cases in Manchester, we are going to keep classes together and 

limit children to two parents per child so as to not have lots of different people 

mixing before Christmas. Please see the table below to see when your child’s 

performance is. Reception will perform in the Key Stage Two Hall and Year One and Two will 

be in the Key Stage One hall. 

Date 9.00 – 9.30am 2.30 – 3.00pm 

Wednesday 8th December  2HW 

Thursday 9th December  2CP 

Friday 10th December CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 2HN 

 

Monday 13th December 1SB RGG 

Tuesday 14th December 1BT RVH 

Wednesday 15th December 1GS RHM 

Thursday 16th December CLASS PARTY DAY – END OF TERM 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

On Friday 10th December it is Christmas Jumper Day.  

Children can wear a festive style jumper and bring a donation of 

50p for the charity; Save the Children 
 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

We will be having Christmas dinner on Wednesday 15th December, those children who 

usually bring a packed lunch and would like to order a Christmas dinner on this day should 

inform the school office no later than Monday 6th December, this is because we need to 

order the food in advance.  The cost of Christmas Dinner is £2.30 but there will be no 

charge if your child receives a free school meal. 

CLASS CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

On the last day of term, Thursday 16th 

December, it will be class Christmas 

Parties! Children can come in their party 

clothes on this day. 

 
 


